
     
      
     Standex-Meder Electronics:  

Product Discontinuation Notice Effective Immediately for KSK-1A04-xxxx and 
MK15-501-x-x 

 08.03.2017 
   

  

Dear Valued Customer, 

The purpose of this communication is to inform you that, effective immediately, Standex-Meder 
Electronics has discontinued the sale of the reed switch series KSK-1A04 and reed sensor series MK15-
501. 
 
Transition Table: 

Discontinued Part Number Replacement Part Number 
 

Availability 

MK15-501-C-2 MK15-C-2 Shipping 
MK15-501-D-2 MK15-D-2 Shipping 
KSK-1A04-1015 MK24-B-2, MK24-B-3 Shipping 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your Standex-Meder Electronics Customer Support at (800) 870-
5385 or (508) 295-0771 x101. 

Sincerely, 

Julie Dargie 
Global Senior Marketing Manager | jdargie@standexmeder.com 

 

 


